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AIPH Affiliate Membership Application 

IPM ESSEN 

 
Anna Holthaus 
 
anna.holthaus@messe-essen.de 
https://www.ipm-essen.de/world-trade-fair/ 
 
Phone number: +49 201 7244 226 
Essen 
North Rhine - Westphalia 
45131 
Germany 
 
Description of applicant business/organisation: 
IPM ESSEN is the world's leading trade fair for horticulture and is the meeting place for the green 
sector. 
Here, exhibitors from all over the world present their innovative products and services in the fields 
of plants, technology, floristry and garden features. 
No other fair offers so much plant diversity and so many plant innovations. Climate change and 
sustainability are the defining themes. 
 
For applications from EU countries please supply your VAT: 
DE119 823 881 
 
AIPH Full Member Reference: 
Support letter provided by AIPH 
Reference: Treve Evans 
treve.evans@aiph.org 
 
Trade Reference: 
Support letter provided by AIPH 
Reference: Treve Evans 
treve.evans@aiph.org 
 
Consent: 

I declare that the information above is correct and this business is applying to become an Affiliate 
Member of AIPH. 

I agree to pay the annual subscription charge (currently 500 Euro + VAT) and for this application 
to be considered at the next AIPH General Meeting. 
 
Consent by: 
Anna Holthaus 
Coordinator Marketing  
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From: Bertram Fleischer <zvg.fleischer@g-net.de>  
Sent: 05 September 2022 13:50 
To: Treve Evans <treve.evans@aiph.org> 
Cc: Hans Joachim Brinkjans <zvg.brinkjans@g-net.de> 
Subject: Re: IPM Essen - AIPH Affiliate Membership application. 

 

Dear Mr. Evans, 

Thank you for the information, that IPM Essen has applied to AIPH for approval as an AIPH-affiliate 
member. 

Herewith ZVG supports this appliance and agree. 

Yours sincerely 

Bertram Fleischer 

Generalsekretär 

  

Zentralverband Gartenbau e. V. 

Dienstsitz Berlin 

Haus der Land- und Ernährungswirtschaft (HdLE) 

Claire-Waldoff-Str. 7 

10117 Berlin 

  

E-Mail:    zvg.fleischer@g-net.de 

Tel.:       (0 30) 20 00 65 - 16 

Fax:       (0 30) 20 00 65 - 27 

Internet:  www.g-net.de 
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From: Markus Guhl <Guhl@gruen-ist-leben.de>  
Sent: 05 September 2022 14:47 
To: Treve Evans <treve.evans@aiph.org> 
Subject: AW: IPM Essen - AIPH Affiliate application. 

 

Dear Treve, 

we support the affiliate membership of IPM Messe Essen in the AIPH. The fair is an 
important part of the international horticultural network.  

Many greetings 

Markus 

 

Freundliche Grüße 
 
Markus Guhl 
Hauptgeschäftsführer 

 
Bund deutscher Baumschulen (BdB) e.V. 
 
Kleine Präsidentenstraße 1  |  D-10178 Berlin  |  T: +49 30 240 86 99-11 

F: +49 30 / 240 86 99-31  |  E: guhl@gruen-ist-leben.de  |  Datenschutzerklärung 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 


